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Bepartment of Education

REGION Il - CAGAYAN VALLEY
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF BATANES

Advisory No. Q 2 8 s. 2023
September 12, 2023
In compliance with DepEd Order No. 8, s. 2013 this advisory is issued for the
information of the ASDS, Chief Education Supervisors, Education Program Supervisors,

Elementary School Heads, All Others Concerned.

CHANGES IN DIVISION MEMORANDUM 138, s. 2023- RE-CONDUCT OF
TRAINING-WORKSHOP FOR MULTIGRADE TEACHERS ON THE PREPARATION OF
CONTEXTUALIZED MG-DLPS

The following changes are hereby made in the Memorandum:

1. The said training-workshop will be rescheduled from September 23-24, 2023 to
October 7-8, 2023 due to the unavailability of trainers; and

2. To be included among the list of participants is Jeny Fe E. Telmo, TIC of Yawran
Barrio School.

All other provisions in the said memorandum will be as is.

Immediate dissemination of this Advisory is desired.

ALFREDO B. GUMARU JR. EdD, CESO V
Schools Division Superintendent
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